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Public Information Meeting
Join the North Vancouver School District and learn about the new elementary  
school in the Cloverley neighbourhood. School district staff and consultants  
engaged in the project will share information and answer questions from the public.

Date: Wednesday, January 17, 2024

Time: 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 

Location: Ridgeway Elementary gymnasium, 420 8th Street East

Questions or comments?
For information, please visit our website or  
contact Facilities & Planning at 604-903-3745  
or fpadmin@sd44.ca.
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